A thank you note...

Dear Dr. Burt and team, Movember Gth, 2019

Over 12 yrs my disease was progressing relentlessly. Approved therapies
failed one after the other, with devastating impact on emotional,
professional, financial health. I knew 1 was heading towards a
wheelchair and getting ready to give up.

Three years ago, I found a one-time, experimental treatment under your
care. Day O of the treatment - when my dead immune system was infused
with my own stem cells, I along with yvour transplant team hoped it

would stop my downward spiral.

Well, today the results are stunning! Three drug free years, no new
disease activity on MRIs, every clinical test and end points

show significant improvements. While the guantitative results are very
impressive, for me the QOL improvements have had the most positive
impact. I have finally regained confidence in my abilities to function in
this world as a worthwhile human being. I feel that I have been a given a
rare gift - a second chance at life.

Dr. Burt, I speak for every one of your patients - thank you and your

team for giving us that rare gift.

An eternally grateful patient




